NOTICE (03/09/2025)

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grades Nursery, LKG and UKG

Since the Honourable Government of Punjab has

extended the holidays due to heavy rainfall

, the

school will remain closed till September 7, 2025.
However, online classes will be conducted during

this period. The online classes will begin at

d.1nl.
Fr. Henry Joseph Raj
(Principal)

8:30



